Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 12:10 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: 5175 Broadway

Paresh,

As you requested during our telephone conversation today, Pangea prepared this update regarding installation of the
remedial plan approved by ACEH in June 2009. In August 2009 Pangea installed the new remediation wells (six DPE
wells and one AS well). The air permit application and fees have been submitted to BAAQMD. Installation contractor bids
are expected by the end of December 2009. Because the Delancey Street Foundation is currently occupying the site to
sell Xmas trees through the December holidays, installation of the equipment, piping and utilities is scheduled for
January/February 2010. Pangea anticipates system startup by February/March 2010. Please contact me with any
questions or comments.

Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.

Principal Engineer
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